
The Magic of Mother Earth
Year 3, Term 5 newsletter

This term, we are going to be looking at lots of different areas of nature. We 
will be thinking of one of our 5 ways to wellbeing, ‘Take Notice’ as we continue 
our learning this term.

In Maths, we will be 
finishing fractions, 

then moving on to mass 
and capacity. 

DT
This term we will be learning about 

Healthy Eating and will be cooking pasta!

In English, we will be writing our very 
own journey story. We will be looking 

at dialogue in more depth.

Other subjects:
Science - we will be exploring 
botany, growth and pollination.
RE - We will be learning about 
prayer in Islam.
PSHE - we will be learning about 
healthy relationships.
Computing - digital storytelling
PE - Tennis and OAA.

REMINDERS!
PE day: Wednesday 

(both classes)
remember to come in kit!

Library slots:
Bramwell Brown- Fridays
Rupert Bear- Mondays 

Colour banded books will be 
changed every Friday

Please only bring water in 
drinks bottles

No jewellery except stud 
earrings please

In music, we are going to be learning 
to play the ukulele.


